
Dr. Sheryl L. Mitchell Theriot 
City Administrator 

City of Lathrup Village 
27400 Southfield Road | Lathrup Village, MI  48076 

smitchell@lathrupvillage.org 
Office: 248.557.2600 x 225 | Cell: 248.520.0620 

 
 

COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Sheryl Mitchell Theriot, City Administrator 
DA: November 1, 2021 

RE: Resolution Establishing the Initial Cannabis Business License Application Period 
 
 
 
City Council previously adopted ordinances relative to Cannabis Businesses 
City Ordinance 465-21 and Zoning Ordinance 466-21. 
 
Ordinance 465-21, Section 18-286(a), provides: 
 

The city will accept applications for license(s) for cannabis business over a 30-day 
period, as established by resolution of the city council, after the effective date of this 
article. At the end of the 30-day period, all properly submitted and complete 
applications shall be subject to examination and review by the city. 
 

The resolution establishes the 30-day initial application period will commence on January 
3, 2022 and will close on February 1, 2022. 

 
 
Suggested Motion: 
 
To adopt the Resolution Establishing the Initial Cannabis Business License 
Application Period 
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